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 Because of a combination of (a) issues related to the availability of its 

transmitter site and (b) economic conditions related to the coronavirus emergency, 

KEFN-CD did not broadcast on March 18, 2020 and has continuously been off the 

air since then.  It now seeks an extension of its special temporary authorization 

pursuant to Section 73.1740(a)(4) of the Commission’s Rules to remain silent for a 

period and including March 17, 2021.   

 During the past six months we have searched for a new transmitter site.  We 

have identified possible sites to move to, and hope to finalize arrangements to move 

there shortly.  At that time we would file an FCC Form 2100 application for a 

construction permit to move to that site.  Upon grant, we would move to construct 

and re-commence operations over KEFN-CD by March 17, 2021. 

 The public interest, convenience and necessity would be well served by the 

grant of a “Silent STA”, which will permit the licensee to work out an economically 

sound solution for a long-term permanent transmitter site going forward. 


